
            Himachal Pradesh  

                        Public Service Commission  

             

     “ NOTICE”                          Dated   5
th

 December, 2019                

                               It is notified for information of all that due to withdrawal 

of requisitions by the Govt. (Department of Environment, Science & Technology) vide 

letter No.STE-B(4)-1/2017 dated 18
th

 November, 2019 for the posts of Scientific 

Officer (Bio Technology) and Project Officer, Class-I (Gazetted) (on Contract basis), 

advertised under Item No.XI (A) & Item No.XI (B) respectively vide advertisement 

No.10/2017 dated 7
th

 September, 2017,  is hereby withdrawn.  

                                                                   Sd/- 

        (Ekta Kapta) HAS   

          Secretary 

          H.P. Public Service Commission  

                                                                       Phone number 0177-2623786.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


